Alan 
Dear Outreach Director,
I want to take this opportunity to thank the Coaches Training Institute for the three-day seminar that they presented here in the Federal Correctional Institution at Englewood, CO.
In the prison environment, programs are seldom offered that truly give inmates and opportunity to derive personal growth and direction. The introductory co-active coaching seminar that you institute presented here at [the federal prison] this past weekend was the most significant and meaningful program that I have ever seen introduced within the Federal prison system. Not only did it give the participants the opportunity to grow personally, it has also given them the skills and opportunity to positively effect change and direction in the lives of their families and close friends. 
On a personal note, you seminar was the most empowering experience of my life. I do not say this readily, as I have had the advantage of having a classic secondary and collegiate education and recognize powerful and well-orchestrated programs of value when I see them. Upon reflection of the three-day seminar, it would be impossible for me to make any assessment other than to say that your program has moved me from personal stagnation and resignation to action, confidence and purpose, for which I am very grateful.
I would love the opportunity to further my knowledge of coaching thru the Coaches Training Institute. I don’t know if it would be possible for your training personnel to visit our facility again in the near future, but I certainly hope for that possibility.
Thank you again for three of the best days of personal growth and development that I can recall.
Sincerely,
Alan 
